
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 26th March 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

We have had another busy week in school. Children in Years 3-4 really enjoyed taking part in the ‘Chance to 

Shine’ cricket day on Wednesday. We had many children show great resilience and learn a new skill. We also 

took part in a live Retreat led by One Life Music. This was a lovely reflective time of prayer and music as we 

continue our journey through Lent.  

 

Dance Tuesday 30th March 

On Tuesday we are welcoming Ricky Dance back into school. He will be leading a dance lesson with every year group. Please can the 

whole school be in P.E kits that day.  

 

Pop Up Clothes Shop 

Thank you to everyone that donated or bought items - we still have several items that are in incredibly good condition so will host 

another opportunity to buy them shortly.  

 

Walk for Water 

This year we will be taking part in CAFOD’s ‘Walk for Water’ campaign as part 

of our Lenten charities. Our aim as a school is to walk for at least 10 hours to 

replicate how long it takes Abdella to walk each day to collect water for his 

family. Children will be walking at different stages of the day next week to clock 

up as many hours as we can. We are just asking families to donate anything they 

wish for this the last week of term. Please can coins start to be brought into school 

from Monday as we are aiming to place all coin donations in footprints to visually 

show what has been raised. Thank you for your support.  

 

All Sorts Magazine 

Here is the March/May digital version of Allsorts magazine – you can click straight to advertisers’ websites too when viewing the mag 

on your phone (please mention allsorts). There are lots of activities to keep you busy, plus helpful features (baking, crafting, health 

etc.). Look out for the competition to find 5 Billy Balls in the adverts, you could win £20 to spend at your favourite independent local 

shop plus 10% off certain books at Hunt’s Books. 

You can view this issue at www.allsortsmag.com too or on the allsorts Facebook page. We would love to hear from you – stay safe, take 

care - Michelle Love (Editor). 

 

WASPS Y3/4 

Children in Y3/4 have been taking part in WASPS sessions over the past few weeks. If you haven’t already could parents fill in this 

Feedback Form, please.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.allsortsmag.com/
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Fundraising and Wish List 

We still have various ways to raise help us raise extra money for the school including Our School Lottery, Our Easy fundraising link and 

also our Amazon Wish List. Here are each of the links again if you are able to help out. Any support is greatly appreciated. Mrs B won 

£12.00 last week on our Lottery! Well done! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share  

 

Parent Pay 

68% of our school families have signed up to Parent Pay for online payment convenience. Joining details have been sent out to all 

families. We encourage you to sign up. Please enquire at the school office if you require your set up details.  
 

Football  
Year 1 – Year 6 Afterschool Football Club  

with Nick Gray & Ryan Byrne   
will starting in the  

Summer Term on the following days:        
April 19th & 26th May 10th,17th & 24th  

from 3.15-4.30pm.  
Please click on The Football Playground Ltd link below to register  

https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/info/10  
 

Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury    

 
Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Edie Lance Peter Joshua Sammy Bea Molly 

                          Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 
 

 

 

Spelling top 5 on spelling 
shed are: 

1st Kimberley S 
2nd Rubie M 
3rd Poppy M 
4th Jessica P 
5th Isla 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 29th March 

 

9.15am 

 

 

Awards Assembly (Virtual) 

 

Tues 30th March 

 

All day Ricky Dance – P.E kits please 

Wed 31st March  9-11am  Music Lessons 

Thurs 25th March 9.15am Stations of the Cross Reflection (Virtual)  

Our Mission of the Week: 
To take time to reflect on what we need to stop in order for us to 

grow into who we are meant to be. 

Attendance 
Whole School 

97.7% 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share
https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/info/10
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